
Finance Committee
Senate Bill 576 

Favorable

Honorable Chair, Vice Chair, and Members of the Finance Committee; 

Please give Senate Bill 576, the Maryland Worker Freedom Act, a Favorable Report. 

No one should be forced to listen to political or religious rants, especially in order to maintain 
employment. A company's values can be expressed in ways that don't put employees in uncomfortable 
or hostile situations. Please support Senate Bill 576.  Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Debi Jasen
Pasadena, MD


